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SUBJECT: Letter of October 16,/from Stuart Madnick

With regard to the letter from Madnick on seminars with the
IBM Cambridge Scientific Center I have the following quick reactions,
Off hand I don't see the need to start any new arrangements even though
there are similarities of interest. We already have complete freedom
to invite persons in IBM who might have interesting things to talk about
and conversely individuals in Project MAC can also be invited by IBM to
talk. Saltzer and T each probably have averaged a lecture a year to

different groups in IBM and will be glad to continue to do so if anyone
is interested,
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